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CLC STATEMENT ON THE REPORT OF THE GRENFELL 

TOWER INQUIRY 

The publication of the Phase 1 Report of the Grenfell Tower Inquiry marks an 

important step in the long and painstaking exercise that is necessary to learn the 

lessons and change, so that such a disaster can never happen again, and that we set 

a new standard for building safety across the UK. The Phase 1 Report highlights that 

aspects of the construction work undertaken on Grenfell Tower actively contributed to 

the spread of fire, as both unsafe products were used and these were not properly 

installed or checked.  

The CLC believes that as an industry, we must collectively play our part in eliminating 

this risk on both new and existing buildings. Collectively, we must support all actions 

that are being taken to reform the industry ahead of the completion of the 2nd phase 

of the enquiry. The CLC fully supports the work of the MHCLG and industry bodies in 

taking forward the agenda set by Dame Judith Hackitt, to improve standards of 

competence, improve the system of building regulation and to ensure the safety of 

construction products, and are ready to play our role in the necessary reform of the 

industry’s approach to fire and wider building safety. 
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